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Welcome 
 

Happy Easter - We are having a family service today to celebrate Jesus’ Resurrection 
 

Calendar for the next week  
Date Time Event Notes 
Tue 29th   Open Lunch – cancelled  Just this week 
Wed 23rd  4:30 pm Family Church Chapel 
Fri 25th  10 am & 

1:30 pm 
Shine Hall 

 Friday Fellowship – cancelled  Just this week 
Sun 27th  4:30 pm The Gathering Everyone welcome! 

“The Gathering” 
On Sunday 27th April our meeting will be at 4:30 pm for the launch of a new initiative called 
The Gathering. There will be songs, fun together, a short talk and food. It’s a perfect 
opportunity for everyone to invite our FRANKs along to experience time as a church family. 
Any questions, please ask Chris or Sue Sealy or any of the leadership team. 

Chapel Electrics Check – 25th & 26th April  
The chapel electrics are going through their 5 year check next Friday and Saturday so the 
buildings will be CLOSED.  

Setting up for our Barbeque at Dykes Farm  
We have hired the marquee again to use at the barbeque at the Dykes Farm. We will need 
a team to come and build it on Saturday 10th May! If anyone is free and willing to help, could 
you let Rob or Rachel know please. Thanks so much!! (probably in the afternoon)  

Future Dates 
• Thursday 1st May – Vintage tea in the HALL as the chapel is a polling station  
• Sunday 11th May – Barbeque at the Dyke’s farm 
• Saturday 6th to Sunday 7th July – Barnfest  

Chocolate Challenge  
We had a Chocolate Challenge event on Friday 18th April and we had 59 people there. It 
was fab and the creative juices were flowing!! We were amazed at the creations that were 
produced all made with chocolate and sweets. The participants enjoyed creating scenes 
from the Easter story and then Chris gave a short talk using the pictures on screen. Lunch 
was enjoyed by all and of course, everyone was able to take their edible pictures home! 
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